
 

 

Jon Chandler is the CEO of the Oregon Home Builders Association, which represents 
4000 member firms involved in every aspect of the residential and light commercial 
development and construction industry. In addition, Jon is the lobbyist for the OHBA 
on such issues as land use planning, environmental and natural resource policy, 
transportation, and issues arising out of the Endangered Species Act. He is also a 
nationally recognized speaker on growth management issues. 

Jon has worked for the builders of Oregon in various capacities since 1990, when he 
was hired as the lobbyist and general counsel for the Home Builders Association of 
Metropolitan Portland. He has also served as director of Governmental Affairs for 
the OHBA and, most recently, worked on OHBA’s issues as a contract lobbyist. 

Formally a member of the Redmond, Oregon City Council and candidate for US 
Congress, Jon has been active in state and local politics for over 20 years. Prior to 
joining the Home Builders, Jon was in private law practice. 

He received his undergraduate education from George Fox College and his JD from 
the University of Washington. 

 


